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To: Kelly Moore

From: Charity Sharpe, UPH CISO

Date: 5/23/19

RE: Pam Brodsack — Women of Influence Letter of Recommendation

Dear Ms. Moore,
It’s my absolute pleasure to recommend Pam Brodsack for the Women of Influence nomination.

Pam and I began working together when she graciously agreed to volunteer her time to advise
our Information Security Oversight Board Committee in 2018.

Pam has great insight into the challenges in the areas of information technology and security and
has become a truly valuable asset to the Committee. She has the courage to ask the tough
questions and challenge the responses that don’t quite seem to fit. She is honest, dependable,
and incredibly generous with her time. Based on these discussions, it is quite clear that Pam is an
impressive problem solver capable of addressing complex issues with strategy and confidence.
She does not appear to intimidate easily.

Along with her undeniable talent, Pam is a joy to work with.
Without a doubt. I confidently recommend Pam for the Women of Influence honor.

Please feel free to contact me at 515-241-8929 should you like to discuss Pam’s nomination
further. I'd be happy to expand on my recommendation.

Best wishes,

Charity Sharpe u{/‘gj\

Corporate Information Security Officer

UnityPoint Health

6100 Thornton Ave, Suite 250
Des Moines, IA 50321

(515) 241-8929 office
Charity.Sharpe@unitypoint.org




